
 

 

 

 

 

          

 

Newsletter 
   Monday 23th May 2016 

 
Dear Families, 

 

As the school moves towards its third year, we have decided to review our school values to 

make sure they are still the right ones to help the children, staff and parents and governors 

move forward with a strong, shared vision, as the school grows. At this stage of the process 

we would really welcome the thoughts of our parents. We would like to know which values 

you think are already seeded at Millbrook and which other values you feel should be 

considered as core ones, which may not have been a focus so far. To share your views you 

can either complete the attached sheet and e-mail it back to the office or add your hand 

written comments to the large flip chart which will be at the school gates everyday next 

week. We look forward to finding out your views. 

 

The Deputy Mayor of Barnet, ‘Alison Cornelius’ will be visiting Millbrook tomorrow to meet 

the children and to commend them on doing so well with their Mayor’s Golden Challenge 1K 

daily runs. The Deputy Mayor and her colleague Councillor Caroline Stock are passionate 

about children getting into good exercise habits at a young age and were thrilled to hear that 

the Millbrook children have run 50K so far, just by making exercise fit into their daily routine. 

 

Yours,   Nicola Dudley – Head of School 

 

 

Date Reminders: 

May  
Final Keeping Up With Children’s Maths - Parent Course – Every Thurs 9am – 11am  
Full PiPs Meeting – Monday 23rd May at 8:40am  
Parent Prayer time – Wednesday 25th May 8:40am  
Author Alex Weintroub visiting school – Friday 27th May  
Half term – Monday 30th May – Monday 6th June – children return to school Tuesday 7th June  
 

 
The Queen’s 90th Birthday 

On Friday 10th June the children we will be celebrating the Queen’s 

90th birthday with a portrait competition which will be judged by Rev 

Shaw, the vicar of St Paul’s Church. Reception and year 1 children 

will also be having a street style party lunch. All children are 

requested to wear something purple (purple is the royal colour). 

Families are invited to view the portraits and join the celebrations 

from 2.45pm. To commemorate the day the school will be buying a large, outdoor wooden 

bench with a plaque for the children to sit together on during their break and lunchtimes. 

Last Week’s 

Attendance 

Target 

100% 

 

RNK 91.5% 100% 3rd 

RNW 99% 100% 1st 

1RT 89.7% 100% 4th 

1SM 96% 100% 2nd 

Target 100% 100%  



 

Nursery children will be having their own tea party am and pm. Nursery parents will be able 

to look at the gallery of portraits at 11.15am and 3.35pm. 

 

Breakfast Club 

We are pleased to announce that from September 2016 Sherpa Kids 

will be running a breakfast club at Millbrook Park School. The 

breakfast club will open at 7.30am and cost £4 a session, including 

food. 

 

Silent Film Festival – Reception Parents 

Our reception children have been making a silent film and their 

parents are invited to the “premiere” on Monday 11th July at 1.45pm. 

 

 

Alex Weintroub – Tilly the Tiger 

Alex, a local author, will be visiting school on Friday 27th May 

to read his new book to the reception and year 1 children. Children 

can buy the book directly from the author on the day. Alex will be happy to sign their copy. 

The price is £7.99 and they must bring a sealed envelope with the exact money to pay the 

author directly. The school office can’t accept any cash or give change. 

 

Awards 

The children should be very proud of their achievements over the week. There were awards 

for great progress in reading, lovely manners, noteworthy letter writing and even one for a 

boy who the class named as the ‘Doubling King’ due to his super maths skills! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Makaton sign of the Week 

 

 

      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘stand up’ 

Ellie and Freddy 



Date Reminders:  
 
June  
The Queen’s 90th Birthday – Friday 10th June 
Preparation for Work Course (free & open to all MBP parents) - Thur 16th June–Thur 21st July  
St Paul’s Summer Fete – Saturday 18th June 12noon – 4pm  
Audio/Visual recalls for reception children – Friday 10th June  
Uniform shop at school – Monday 20th June from 3.05pm  
New reception intake parents evening – Monday 20th June 7pm  
New nursery inake parents evening – Thursday 23rd June 7pm 
Class photos – Tuesday 21st June  
 
July  
Reception class trip to London Zoo – Tuesday 5th July (more details after half term)  
Transition day – Thursday 7th July  
School reports – Friday 8th July  
Millbrook Park Summer Fete - Sunday July 10th between 1-4pm 
Silent Film Festival – Monday 11th July 1.45pm 

Outdoor theatre event Wednesday 20th July  
Last day of term – Thursday 21st July – 3.10pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


